PARTNER Newsletter

Issue 7, February 2011



Study update

13 of the 14 countries have now received approval from their ethics committees and 40 sites are open for enrolment. A total of 92 partnerships have now been enrolled from 21

Questionnaires

The questionnaires are generally very well executed but could be improved in some areas. Please remind the participants of the importance of filling out the section on unprotected sex completely.

PLEASE use the latest version of the questionnaires. These can be found on CHIP website.

Partners enrol with more than one partner.

In case a partner will enrol with more than one partner please contact <u>Tina Bruun</u>, as you will need a special login when you fill in the CRF.

National coordinator TC In order to follow progress and share experiences, we would like to invite all national coordinators to participate in the monthly TCs.

The next Nat'l Coord TC will be 18th February 2011 FROM 14.30-15.00 cet OR 13.30-14.00 GMT We have invited PI/nurses form three sites in Spain, Switzerland and Denmark to share their experience.

CROI Investigator meeting The next investigator meeting will be

held in conjunction with CROI in Boston on 28th February 2011 at 12.00 noon at Hilton Boston Back Bay Hotel.

Please confirm your participation to Tina Bruun

Please find the details and agenda for the meeting at $\,\underline{\text{CROI 2011}}$

The partner study has been funded by the NIHR (National Institute for Health Research in the UK) and is sponsored by UCL (University College London). Additional funding provided for participation of the Swiss centres by The Swiss Office of Public Health. It is coordinated cooperatively between Copenhagen HIV Programme (CHIP), UCL and Royal Free NHS.